




40 Days For Life  
Now through November 5th  

St. Mother Theresa said, “the biggest destroyer 
of peace is abortion.” She knew when a country 
goes against God, they are inviting disaster and 
we can see the lack of peace in our country 

today. Only by Prayer and Fasting can we end the Scourge of Abor-
tion! Prayer is also needed to STOP PLANNED PARENTHOOD 
ABORTION INDUSTRY!  

A little goes a long way when the 
Catholic community gives as one. 
Join us November 28 for   
#weGiveCatholic on 
#GivingTuesday! Join us in celebrat-
ing the great community of Catholics 
in Northeast Ohio and the Catholic 
organizations that are near and dear 
to our hearts -- https://
www.givegab.com/nonprofits/ss-
robert-william-parish-and-school 

and give back during the 24-hour giving day on Tuesday, November 
28. Just think of all the good that we can accomplish together! Let's 
come together to share our gifts, and return them with increase to the 
Lord  

SRW School Parent Information Session:  
 

On Tuesday, October 24, at 6:30 PM, in the gym, 
Dr. Ted Raddell will share his expertise on the topic 
of suicide: how to approach the topic with your child, 
signs of depression, what to look and watch for in 
your child, and much more. Please plan to attend for 
this very relevant and timely topic. 

2017 HOLLY BERRY BAZAAR 
Ss. Robert & William Parish 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2017 
9:00AM – 3:30PM 

Featuring:           
Vendors and Crafters 

Fair Trade Coffee, Hot Chocolate and other exotic items 
Christmas Tradition Basket Raffle 

50/50 Raffle           
Free Coffee and Cookies 

Lunch is available from 11:30 am – 1:15pm 
$1.00 Admission Donation     

 
Ss. Robert & William Parish, 367 East 260th Street, Euclid 

216.731.1515 www.srweuclid.cc 

Womankind Baby Bottle Collection 
 

We will be extending our collection for Womankind Baby Bottles until 
the weekend of November 25th & 26th.  Please pick up a bottle in the 
vestibule of the Church and fill with your loose 
change.  The change you are putting in your baby 
bottle for Womankind allows them to offer preg-
nant women in need free prenatal care and a full 
range of support services.  Thank you for your 
generosity in helping to provide these much need-
ed services. 



Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially for 
our faith, church, and school?   Remember Ss.  Robert  & 
William in your will or trust to continue our traditions and edu-
cation.  Contact Fr. John at the Parish Office for more infor-
mation.   

All Souls Mass of Remembrance                          
November 5 at 11:00 am      

November is the month when Catholics remember, in a special way, their 
loved ones who have died. These autumn months celebrate “the harvest” 
and become an opportunity for us to reflect on “the great harvest” when 
God will gather His faithful people into His loving arms. Each of us re-

members loved ones who were called home this past year. We give thanks 
to God that He has blessed us with such wonderful people in our lives. 

Our parish celebrates a special Mass in November in which we remember 
the members of our parish who died in the past year and had their funeral 
Masses or parlor services celebrated by one of our parish priests. Our 
parish has lost some wonderful people in the last year, but we pray that 
our loss is heaven’s gain. 

The Mass for the Faithful Departed will be celebrated on Sunday, Novem-
ber 5 at 11:00 am Mass.  Please attend this Mass if you are able to do 
so.  We will also have the Book of Remembrance out and ready for you to 
inscribe the names of your loved ones who have passed away. 

SPIRITUAL FAITH FORMATION 

Have you ever wondered why the priest does what he does dur-
ing the Mass?  Why we respond as we do?  Do you understand 
the meaning behind the parts of the Mass? Here is your oppor-
tunity to learn more about the “Lord’s Supper.”  In his video-
based study, A Biblical Walk Through the Mass, Dr. Edward Sri 
explores the roots of the words and gestures we experience at 
Mass and explains their profound significance. In this study you 
will come to know and understand the Mass as never before, 
leading you to a richer, more fruitful worship experience.  
 
Join us for A Biblical Walk Through the Mass, a 5-week study 
beginning Wednesday, November 8, through Wednesday, De-
cember 6 (no class on 11/22) from 7-8:30 PM in the Upper 
Hall of the school.  Cost of study materials is $20 and is payable 
by check (made out to Ss. Robert & William) or cash on the first 
night of class.  For more information or to register for the study, 
contact Linda Shenk at 216-261-9201 or via email:                
lindashenk@yahoo.com.  

Women’s Fellowship 
No matter your faith, your faith commu-
nity or extent of your faith, SRW’s 
Women’s Fellowship invites you to join 
us the 2nd Saturday of the month in the 
Upper Hall from 9-11am. We host a 
variety of programs to pique your interest 
and provide an opportunity for heart-

warming fellowship. Take a break from the humdrum and meet us for 
coffee and faith enrichment. Call Renee Barber, 216.731.1515 for 
further info. 

GREAT MARRIAGE OHIO 
Married Couples: Watching your figure over the holidays so that you 
don't get out of shape? Keep your marriage fit and trim by attending a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend held at the Wingate Inn, 
Streetsboro. Some space is still available for the Nov. 10-12 Week-
e n d .  M o r e  i n f o :  3 3 0 - 3 0 5 - 9 9 6 3  O R  W e b s i t e 
www.GreatMarriagesOhio.org 

Baptisms in September 
 

Congratulations! 
Sasha Lauren Head daughter of Lionel & Tracy Head 

Teresa Draga Marusic daughter of  
Andrew & Marta Marusic 

Fiona Stella Cosgriff & Mina Grace Cosgriff daughters of 
John & Jennifer Cosgriff 
Jillian Diane Grinstead  

daughter of James & Melissa Grinstead 
were baptized in our parish. 

Welcome to the Church! 

There will be a Welcome Mass and Reception for Bishop Perez on 
Wednesday, October 25 at 7pm at Gesu Parish in University Heights. 
All Catholics of our area are invited to attend.   



The collection for October 15th  was $9464.00 Faith Direct October First Half $10,723.25.  
Loan Balance:     $1,339,563                  Monthly Loan Payment:  $10,580 
Please consider a donation to help lower our long term debt.  Please call Fr. John or Ellen at the Parish Office at 216.731.1515 or email them at 
fjb@srweuclid.cc or eivory@srweuclid.cc.  Thank you very much for your continued generosity.   — Fr. John 

PARISH SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

Fr. John D. Betters, Pastor  
fjb@srweuclid.cc, ext. 228 

 
Fr. Scott D. Goodfellow, Parochial Vicar 

frscott@srweuclid.cc, ext. 235 
 

Renee Barber, Pastoral Associate 
rbarber@srweuclid.cc, ext. 262 

 
Meg Cosgriff, Co-Principal 

mcosgriff@srwschool.cc, ext. 243 
 

Martha Dodd, Co-Principal  
mdodd@srwschool.cc, ext. 231 

 
Renee Dzuroff, Business Manager 

rdzuroff@srweuclid.cc, ext. 224 
 

Patrick Fink, Director of Facilities & Maintenance 
pfink@srweuclid.cc, ext. 291 

 
Kate Fraser, Youth Minister 

kfraser@srweuclid.cc, ext. 246 
 

Ellen Ivory, Director of Discipleship & Development 
eivory@srweuclid.cc, ext. 230 

 
Kyle Lorek, Director of Music 
klorek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 241 

 
Gail Monroe, Pastoral Associate/DRE 

gmonroe@srweuclid.cc, ext. 248 
 

Bob Perusek, Liturgy Director 
bperusek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 290 

 
Nathan Raddell, Director of Communications 

nraddell@srweuclid.cc, ext. 280 
 

Parish Office Hours:   
Mon, 8:30 am – 6:45 pm, Tue, Wed & Thu, 8:30 am – 6 pm,  
Friday, 8:30 am – 4:30 pm, Closed Saturday & Sunday 
367 E. 260th Street   Euclid, OH  44132 
216.731.1515                                                                             216.731.0300 (Fax) 
info@srweuclid.cc                                              www.srweuclid.cc 

PRAYERS NEEDED 
Please pray for...Paul Pavicic, Sr, Tom Brenkus, Alda Kovalsky, Jean 
Feiten, Marianne Ellul, Geraldine Hoffert, Janet and Jim Cika, Pauline 
Dutcher, Elaine Jackson, Sharon Kazusky, Grayson Kazusky, Violet 
DeStefanis, Ann Grossman, JoAnn Schram, Donald Pavlovich, Mary Ann 
Hudak, Faye Bukovec, James Augustine, Ted Sabat, Christopher Henderson, 
Alexis Farrar, Rose Leo, Patricia Johnston, Ron F. Brickman, Thomas 
Jirousek, Pauline Krall, John Ellul, Ray Golick, Jeanette Hocevar, Josephine 
DiTirro, Danita Wells, Teresa Sullivan and all those who are ill in body, 
mind, or spirit in our community. 
We thank and pray for those who serve in the military and safety 
forces.  May God bless them for their service to our country and 
community.   
We offer our deepest sympathy For Mike Adams and to the families 
who have lost a loved one. May they know the peace and comfort of God’s 
love and find strength in the support of our parish community. 

We'd like to connect with you!  
Get important updates from our 
church in a timely and convenient 
way. Flocknote, the new tool we're 
using, lets you choose what infor-
mation you'd like to receive - via 
email or text message - from the 
various ministries and groups in our 
church. You can unsubscribe any 
time.  Visit our church at:  
www.flocknote.com/SRW OR 
Text          SRWEUCLID to 84576 
from your phone to subscribe 
to updates. 



 

Bulletin #  948050: 
Ss. Robert and William 
367 E 260th Street 
Euclid, OH 44132-1495 
 
216-731-1515 X280 
 
Contact: Nate Raddell 
 
Software: 
Win 10 
Publisher 2016 
Adobe Acrobat DC 
 
Transmission Time: Tuesdays, 9am 
 
Bulletin Date: 10/01/2017 
 
Special Instructions:  


